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Making cake pops at St Winifreds Care Home

On Wednesday 3 August we had great fun together making cake pops at St Winifreds Care Home.

Several of our residents took part in creating the pops, using a sponge cake mixture moulded into balls, covered in chocolate and

finished with sprinkles.

A fun and messy activity, with some of our participants tasting as they went along – and why not!

They tasted yummy!

 


